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                 Monmouth 3d Oct. 1818

Dear Sir
              I have attended the Supreme Court this
week, and I assure you that I have never
before seen so strong a current seting in favor
of a Separation as at this time. Many, very
many who were before opposed to the measure
now come out fully and unequivocally in its
favor. I feel very confident that nothing ought 
to prevent us from bringing it before the Legislation
the next June session, but it may be necessary
to prepare the public mind for such an event
shall take place, and I have no doubt but the 
Republican members of the present Legislature, will
take such measures early in the next session as the 
importance of the subject seems to require, there is how-
ever much to be done by all the parts of the measure 
and I think it will be very much aided by yourself
& others writing to gentlemen with whom you are
acquainted in this interior you will thus get their new



feeling and can judge better of the proper time when
to aggitate the question– you will I presume
pardon me for troubling you at this time when I
assure you that I have no other motive in view than 
the public good–

                                                I am very Respectfully
                                                 Dear Sir
                                                           your Humble servt
                                                                        John Chandler

Gen. King
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